
 

 

PROPOSAL 

 

Issue: 

We will be repaving two sections of roadway in 2024.  We are receiving partial funding from the 

Community Crossings Program. 

 

 

 

Proposal: 

BF&S Engineers has provided the following quote to assist with administering the Community 

Crossings program including coordination of various departments and the management of 

technical issues. 

 

 

 

Cost: 

Not to exceed $10,200.00 

 

Cost to be paid from MVH and LRS Professional Services  2201001331 and 1101003331 


